
 

 

 

 Note from the President— 

What a wonderful Retreat this year - mostly because we had chance to get to-
gether and visit.  I truly enjoyed the chance to hang out with my fellow quilters.  I 
know I was able to get some items checked off my “to finish list” and I’m sure 
many other folks were able to do the same.  Lots of creativity percolating.  And 
the weather did a sudden surprise turn around and didn’t rain on us after all!  
Time is gaining speed and the end of the year right around the corner.  I hope 
and pray that 2021 will be full of blessings for all of us.   
 

Happy quilting all! 

Janet Lindsey 

Updates from the Brandon Quilters officers - 
 

• Our guild will not have any meetings the remainder of 2020, due to COVID-19 and 

group meeting regulations the Brandon Library is bound to follow.  We will for-

ward updates, when received, concerning our 2021 meetings and when they can 

begin. 

• Membership dues that had been paid for 2020 will carry over into 2021.  Mem-

bers that were paid before the halt in our meetings will not owe dues in 2021. 

• Those participating in the UFO Challenge your 2020 list can carry over into 2021 if 

you choose. 

 

Every October our guild selects the next year’s officers for consideration.  All of our 

officers still serving have agreed to continue in their present positions in 2021.  But, 

your input and votes are still needed.  (We said farewell to Vice President Dottie Frey 

when she moved back to Texas this summer.)   

The 2021 elected Slate of Officers for consideration are as follows - 

 President - Janet Lindsey (current and will serve in 2021) 

 Co-Vice Presidents - Ann McDonald and Marie Yonko (new for 2021) 

 Treasurer - Kathleen Greer (current and will serve in 2021) 

 Secretary/Newsletter - Patricia Welsch (current and will serve in 2021) 

An e-mail will be sent out in early November for each member to respond with their 

approval.  Contact information for Janet Lindsey will be included, as she will keep tally 

of the responses.  If you want to “vote” by mail or telephone, that will work as well. 
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2020 Retreat Photos 
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Photos of just a few of the projects that were worked on at our Fall 

Retreat.  As you can see lots of smiles as everyone had a great time and 

accomplished a lot.   
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